***NOTICE TO RESIDENTS***

The Bucks County Department of Health (BCDH) will be out to treat for mosquito breeding in the next week, or two. A recent inspection, by BCDH, identified several sites within Warminster Heights as mosquito breeding sites.  The treatment will be completed in an effort to prevent such diseases as the West Nile virus, for example. A licensed pesticide applicator from the BCDH will treat, and place the pesticide. 
